
paper and     

copying. In spite 

of this we have 

ring fenced the 

sum of £15 per 

child to         

subsidise the 

years main visit. 

In the majority of 

cases this 

should cover the 

complete cost. I 

hope this helps 

you, and it 

means we will 

keep to the bare 

minimum the 

amounts we ask 

for when taking 

children out and 

about. 

With all the news 

about the death 

of the Queen 

and having had 

the extra Bank 

Holiday it feels a 

strange start to 

the year. I now 

feel like we can      

really crack on 

with the autumn 

term.  

The big news is that 

for the first time 

in a couple of 

years we are 

planning our 

curriculum      

educational    

visits with the 

optimism  that 

they will all be 

able to go 

ahead.   

As a school we are 

acutely aware of 

the pressures on 

families so we 

are going to try 

and do these as 

cheaply as    

possible. School 

are also facing 

the cost       

pressures with 

energy and 

wage rises, 

alongside the 

rise in costs 

across all areas 

for example    

Autumn Term 
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Lunch Menu 

Next week’s menu 

Daily choices            

Jacket Potatoes, 

Paninis and         

Sandwiches, fruit. 

No Sandwiches 

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

Monday 

 Meat Sausage/Vegan 
Sausage Rolls        

Tuesday  

Meat Lasagne/Halal 

Meat Lasagne/Cheese 

Quiche 

Wednesday  

Roast Gammon/Halal 

Roast Chicken/

Savoury Mince      

Vegetables 

Thursday 

 Cheese & Tomato 

Pizza/ Halal BBQ  

Pizza      

Friday 

Fish Fingers/Salmon 

Fingers/Mexican   

Vegetable Burrito 

 

 

Have a great  

weekend 

    

Nigel M. Cooper 

Wibsey—the Village School  

I don’t want to bang on about uniform and spend too much time on it but I 

will remind you all at this point about the agreement with PE Kit. AS a group 

of parents you expressed your views and the clear majority went with plain 

black joggers/hoody/sweatshirt/trainers and a white t-shirt. I shouldn't 

see sparkles, logos, other colours etc creeping in. Expect to be called by staff 

or to meet with the Assistant Headteachers as we enforce this. It’s only fair 

to all families to follow this—and it’s a cheap model to follow. 




